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A LETTER FROM OUR \\&/

MAYFIELD

STUDENTS SCHOOL

As students of Mayfield school, we would like to know if you
are the right person to help our Headteacher to lead our
wonderful school.

Our school is a very special place where we learn, grow and have fun in our own
ways. We know that being a Deputy Headteacher is a big job and we would like
someone who understands how we are all different.

We would like our new Deputy Headteacher to be fun, kind and hard working. We
would love for you to join in all of the fun we have at school.

Our new Deputy Headteacher should keep us safe every day and listen to us
when we want to talk about all of our interests. We hope you will be the kind of
person who believes in us, encourages us and makes us feel proud of ourselves.

We are excited about meeting someone who will be friendly and caring, so we
can feel comfortable asking for help when we need it. It is important that we
have someone who will always have time for us, even when things get tough.

Thank you for taking the tfime to read our letter. We would like to welcome you to
our school and look forward to meeting you.



